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Friday 26th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I can’t believe that we are coming to the end of another half term here at St Paul’s Peel CE Primary School.  A 

few updates for you 

 

Whit Holiday: 

School closes today (Friday 26th May) for our Whit Holiday, school reopens on Wednesday 7th June from 8.45 

am. 

 

Whit Holiday Vouchers: 

Vouchers have been purchased and you should have received an email with a link to the vouchers; if you are 

entitled and your child receives free schools meals (benefit related), this is £15 per child.  

 

Football Kit Raffle: 

Thank you to all the pupils who bought raffle tickets, we raised £96.50 to purchase some new books for school.  

Well done to Bobby our lucky winner! 

 

Little Princess Trust: 

A huge thank you to Isabella who has raised more than £600.00 for the Little Princess Trust and donated more 

than 2 feet of hair in the last 12 months.  Well done! 

 

Dogs:  

A polite reminder that parents/carers are requested not to bring dogs onto the school grounds. 

 

Summer Uniform (April to July) Reminder: 

Grey or black trousers or skirts or shorts (not jogging bottoms or track suits) 

Blue shirts/polo shirts 

Blue checked/red checked dress 

V-neck or crew neck maroon jumpers/sweatshirts 

Black shoes (not trainers) 

White or grey socks 

 

Wendy’s Uniform Shop: 

From 30/05/2023 Wendy’s uniform shop will be offering 25% off all uniform 

Telephone 01942 877317 for further details. 

 

Place2Be Parental/Carer Survey: 

 

Since September 2022, Place2Be has been supporting children, families and teachers in school. To find out what 

difference Place2Be makes, they also aim to measure the impact of this service across the whole school 

community. 

Place2Be would be really grateful if you can help them with this research by completing a 5 minute survey about 

you and your child, and any experiences you have had of Place2Be. 

 



 

 

 

 

ST. PAUL’S PEEL C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Stocksfield Drive, Little Hulton, Salford, M38 9RB 

Tel: 0161 790 2327 

 

Headteacher: Miss Barker 
 

                                                                          

‘Teamwork Towards Targets in Faith, Hope and Love’ 

                                         
                         

The survey will be anonymous (they do not ask for your or your child’s name) and they won’t share any of your 

responses with school. Although they would like to hear your views, you do not have to take part. 

 

The deadline for completing the survey is 9th June 2023. 

 

To access the survey please click on the link below: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ParentsSPP 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 


